
 

 

 

Uniform – make sure all items of uniform are labelled. 

School Information – Please check the school App and website and follow us on Twitter. 

Health Promoting School – We are a Health Promoting School and follow Glasgow City Council’s 

Better Eating, Better Learning Policy’. This means that snacks pupils are permitted to bring are:                        

-A healthy snack – NO sweets, chocolate etc., and water to drink – in a refillable bottle preferably. 
 
 

 

 

 
H&WB - Primary 3 will be exploring  

relationships and health this term. 

 

P.E. – We have P.E. on a Monday (outdoor) and 

Wednesday (indoor). Our focus this term is athletics 

and racquet skills. Please ensure all jewellery is removed 

on these days as I am not permitted to remove earrings 

in class.  

 

 
Reading - Children will continue to develop their 

expression, fluency and independence with their own 

text. As a class we will also be looking at “George’s 

Marvellous Medicine” by Roald Dahl. 

Talking and Listening- This term we will continue to 

develop our talking and listening skills through class 

discussion on a range of topics.  

Spelling - Primary 3 will continue to spell common words 

and will use their knowledge of phonics to spell 

independently.  

Writing - Primary 3 will be continuing to transfer their 

writing skills across the curriculum. We will also be 

focussing on setting this term, using adjectives and 

onomatopoeia to enhance our writing. We will continue to 

consolidate our learning on question marks, exclamation 

marks and conjunctions. 

French - Primary 3 will continue to embed French into 

their daily classroom routines.  
 

 

In numeracy, Primary 3 will continue to apply their 

learning on numeracy strategies through addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. Pupils will 

further their learning on measure, this term’s focus 

being area and length.  

In mathematics we will learn about grid referencing 

and being able to read and times with quarter past/to.  

Within mental maths, we will be reinforcing 

multiplication facts for 2 to 10 times tables and using 

the 4 operations to calculate answers mentally. 

 

 
We are working on providing paper copies of homework this 

session. I will also provide a homework jotter this term for 

literacy. Homework will be issued on a Tuesday to be 

completed by the following Monday. This will allow families 

time to work on homework activities over the weekend. We 

suggest that no more than 10 – 15 minutes is spent on 

homework each night. Children’s will be given a reading book 

on Tuesday, this should also be returned the following 

Monday in order to receive the next reading book. 

 

 

 
Social Studies/Science/Technology – children will be working 

collaboratively in STEM challenges linked to our novel study 

with a focus on prediction, problem solving, resilience and 

reasoning.      

Expressive Arts - Children will learn different skills through 

our class topic.  

RME – This term we will be learning about Muhammad’s Life. 

Digital Literacy – We will continue to use the iPads to develop 

our coding skills by creating and de-bugging algorithms and 

showing our creativity through use of Book Creator and iMovie.  
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